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JBC Insights

NEWS & STORIES
Friendly Reminders and Tips
It is important to keep our community 
looking nice. In order to insure this we 
just want to share some ground 
maintenance tips and rules.   

Mowing, raking, and trimming of 
shrubs and other routine maintenance 
in fenced backyards are the Resident’s 
responsibility. Grass should be 
maintained at a height of two inches, 
not to exceed five inches. Raking of 
grass and leaves is to be done as 
necessary to maintain a healthy and 
attractive lawn. Shrubs are to be 
trimmed to maintain their shape and 
not block windows, doors, sidewalks or 
parking areas.

Do not use or store fertilizers or 
herbicides in or on the Premises. Plant 
food for the indoor plants and seasonal 
fertilizer for annuals, perennials and 
fenced backyard areas is an exception 
to this rule.

Residents must maintain any 
flowerbeds in the front and/or 
backyard. Do not create new planting 
beds on the Premises without written 
approval. Annuals may be planted in 
existing beds. Introduction of 
perennials or other permanent 
landscaping requires written approval 
from the NMO.

Residents are responsible for the 
watering of their lawns and planter 
bed areas. Watering should only be 
done in the evening, night and 
morning between 1700 hours and 
0900 hours. If your home has an 
automated irrigation system, the 
lawn and planter bed areas will be 
automatically watered based on a set 
schedule. If an irrigation head or 
other components malfunction or if 
there is excessive runoff, please 
contact the NMO. Residents that 
violate the Community Handbook 
watering guidelines will receive a 
warning notice for non-compliance 
for the first offense. A written letter 
requesting a meeting to evaluate and 
facilitate Resident compliance will be 
sent to Resident and the Installation 
Commander or designated 
representative for second offense. All 
warning notices and/or written 
letters will be placed in Resident’s 
permanent file, with a copy to the 
Resident.

See Ground Maintenance in the 
Community Hand Book for additional 
information or  contact the 
management office.

Yard of the Month for June 
2019

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

SAVE THE DATES
June 7 Gift for Dad

June14 Donuts with 
Dad

June 20 Meet the 
Safety Team at the 
Park(Main Base)

June 21 Meet the 
Safety Team at the 
Park(Hunley Park)

June 27Hunt Ice Cream 
Van

Hunts President 
Message

 For the third year, Hunt Military Communities teamed up with wear blue: run to     
remember in organizing individual Memorial Day events in our communities.  More 
than half of HMC locations participated in the worldwide event. wear blue: run to 
remember, a national, nonprofit organization is committed to building a running 
community that honors the service and sacrifice of the American military. It’s 
expected that over 20,000 runners and walkers around the world became part of a 
living memorial to America’s fallen heroes and a show of support for the families they 
left behind.
wear blue teams met at various locations worldwide to participate in this run 
including many HMC locations. The wear blue Memorial Day event uses the power of 
community and the accessibility of running and walking for community members 
to become a living memorial through their steps to honor generations of America's 
fallen heroes. Wear blue: run to remember was started by a Gold Star spouse, who lost 
her husband in Afghanistan, at the time she had a three year old, a one year old and a 
three week old.  
Participants were provided with the name of an American Service Member who 
died in battle as well as a unique bib to share the name of the service member whom 
they honor with their steps. Each run began with a Circle of Remembrance where 
the name of each military member killed in war is called out.  
Thank you to all who ran, walked, and supported this worthwhile event. It is because of 
your dedication to the cause we are able to honor and recognize our American fallen 
heroes in such a thoughtful way.   
To learn more about wear blue: run to remember and the Memorial Day 
Run, visitwww.wearblueruntoremember.org

Best,

John Ehle  
    
President
Hunt Military Communities

JBC Family Housing Management Office
1501 Touhey Blvd. Charleston AFB, SC 29404

Office: (843) 552-0600 Fax: (843) 614-6045
Facebook: Joint Base Charleston Family Housing

Hunley Park 4020 B Michigan Avenue

Main Base  1807 Jones Circle



SaturdayFridayThursdayWednesdaySunday Monday Tuesday

June 2019

June
1

2 3 4 5 6 7 8

9 11 12 13 14

16

23 24

18

25

19 20 21 22

• 

Calendar Events
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•

June 7-A gift for Dad 1-4 pm at the Community Center

June 14-Donuts with Dad 8-10 am at the Community Center

• June 20 -Meet the Safety Team at the Park on Main Base of of Touhey Blvd. from 10am-10:30am

• June 21-Meet the Safety Team at the Park in Hunley Park at Play Ground 1 from 10am-10:30am

• June 28-Hunt Ice Cream Van Hunley Park 11-1 and Main Base1:15-3:15pm
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